
   

 

  

   

    

     

     

        
  

                 

 

  

      

    

            

           

Help Fo� Smith Public Schools pick a new name 
for Pike Elementary. 
This form is for our parents, students, staff and school community to suggest new names for Pike 

Elementary. 
* Required 

1. Your name? * 

2. Please check all that describe you. * 

Check all that apply. 

FSPS Parent 

FSPS Staff Member 

Fort Smith/Barling Community Member 

Fort Smith Public Schools Alumni 

Parent of Pike Elementary School Student 

Staff Member of Pike Elementary School 

Other: 

3. Best email to reach you? 

4. Best phone number to reach you in case we have a question? * 

5. What is the new name you are suggesting for Pike Elementary? * 



     

         

6. Why did you suggest this name? 

7. Is there anything else you would like us to know? 
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